
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oakdale Elementary 

NEWSLETTER 
2025 -2026    

 

Welcome to both our new and returning families! 
We are excited to continue our focus on 
strengthening literacy skills this year. Our goal is to 
increase academic achievement for every student, 
and we are committed to working together to make 
this happen. 

Please know that my door is always open if you 
would like to meet or discuss your child’s progress. 
Together, we can support your child’s success. 

We are looking forward to an outstanding year! 

Thank you for being part of our school community! 

 

School Site Council 
 
We are pleased to announce that ten parents have 
signed up to run for  our School Site Council, a 
position elected by the parent community. You 
have received an invitation to vote through the 
parent portal. 
 
Please take a moment to cast your vote for up to 
five candidates on the ballot by 3:30 pm on 
September 12, 2025. 
 
Thank you for your participation in this important 
process! 

 

 

 

Phone/Electronic Policy 

 
Students can have access to their phones when off campus. 
Cell phones and earbuds/headphones MUST remain turned 
off and stowed away during school hours (in backpacks), 
including recess and lunch. Chrome books can be used during 
class time, but not in the cafeteria and playground areas.  

In an effort to enforce this policy, we will implement the 
following consequences: 

 
1ST OFFENSE - Teacher takes phone or other electronics until 
end of the day.  Phones or electronics may be taken to the 
office. 
 
2ND OFFENSE - Students turn phones or electronics into the 
office until the end of the day, and parents are notified.  
 
3RD OFFENSE - Parents are notified and phone or electronics 
are picked up by parents. 
 
FINAL OFFENSE - Parent/Student/Office Contract  
 
If a parent needs to get a hold of a student, we ask that you 
contact the main office (916-566-1910) and we will relay 
your message to your child. Students who need to make a 
phone call home will either be via the classroom or the 
office.  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Linda Powell, Principal 

May Lee-Yang, Vice Principal 

Courtney Ewing, Office Manager 

Gecil Davila, Attendance 

916 566-1910 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
9-4 Back to School Night 
9-8 Kelvin Survey Opens 
9/17 – 9/19 6th grade Science Camp 
9-19 Kelvin survey closes 
10-7 Picture Day 
 

Single Point Entry 
 We are now fully enclosed. Gates will be locked 
promptly at 8:15 AM. If you arrive later, please 
enter through the office. All visitors must check in 
and enter through the office. 
If you plan to join your child for morning walk, 
kindly sign in and pick up a morning walk sticker 
in the office. 
The safety of our students is our top priority, and 
these procedures help us keep everyone secure! 
Thank you for your cooperation! 

Oakdale School Bell Schedule 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 

8:00 – 2:42 

Wednesday – Early Release 

8:00 – 12:42 

Character Trait of the Month 

RESPECT 


